
From: FrankG 

Sent: December 9, 2020 9:45 AM 

To: Kelsey, Lisa <Lisa.Kelsey@hamilton.ca> 

Subject: RE: 15 Church Street Ancaster - Demolition and Redevelopment 

 

Thank you for asking, Lisa.  Yes, however, I want the suggestion changed to:  
 
‘This project (at 15 Church St.) needs to be downscaled from six residential units to four 
Bungalow sized to 2300sq.ft. max.’ 
I suggest that developer, Mr. Joseph Veloce, be asked to re-concept and present an alternate 
application that meets this option. 
 
FRANK L. GALLO 

 


